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 TOWN OF LEDYARD 
 CONNECTICUT 

   TOWN COUNCIL  741 Colonel Ledyard Highway  
Ledyard, CT 06339-1551 
(860) 464-3203 

       Chairman S. Naomi Rodriguez                                                                                                                 E-Mail Address:            
                                                                                                                                                                                             council@ledyardct.org 

  
 
  
 June 12, 2025 
Mayor Fred Allyn, III 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway 
Ledyard, Connecticut 06339 
 
Dear Mayor Allyn:  
 

 
At its regular meeting held on June 11, 2025 the Town Council approved to set Fiscal 

Year 2025/2026 a Real Estate and Personal Property Mil Rate of 37.14;  and a Motor Vehicle 
Mil Rate of 32.46.   

 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this action please feel free to contact me.  

 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 

 
 Roxanne M. Maher 

Administrative Assistant   
to the Town Council 

cc: Director of Finance 
 Treasurer 
 Town Clerk 
 Tax Collector  
 
  


